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K. Paleczny 
General Manager, London Transit Commission 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on September 26, 2023, 
resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 9th Report of the Integrated 
Transportation Community Advisory Committee, from its meeting held on August 16, 
2023:  
 
a)    the attached presentation, with respect to the Mobility Master Plan, BE RECEIVED 
by the Civic Works Committee for their consideration; and,  
 
b)   the London Transit Commission BE REQUESTED to provide the following 
information to the Integrated Transportation Community Advisory Committee: 
 
i)    provision of transit services;  
ii)   current Service Plan (Conventional and Special);  
iii)  criteria of provision of transit services in new subdivisions;  
iv)  areas and subdivisions in London where no transit services are available;  
v)   zero emission bus fleet implementation and rollout plan;  
vi)  when Londoners may see the first group of zero emission buses on the roads; and,  
vii) how many buses and which routes will be used in the pilot project; and,  
 
c)    clauses 1.1, 3.1, 3.2, 3.3 and 3.4 BE APPROVED.   
 
it being noted that the delegation request from R. Buchal with respect to this matter, was 
received. (4.1/13/CWC) 
 

 
M. Schulthess 
City Clerk 
/jg 
 
cc: K. Scherr, Deputy City Manager, Environment and Infrastructure 

Chair and Members, Integrated Transportation Community Advisory Committee 
 
 


